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STOP Email Account  
The STOP@stmarysmenston.org email account will not be monitored in the usual way during the 
Christmas break (Friday 20 December 2024 – Sunday 5 January 2025). However, an automated ‘reply’ 
will be applied to the account which will provide the sender with contact details of outside agency support 
(as noted each week on the last page of our weekly parent letter). Students will be informed of this in 
form time this week. Please note that the STOP email account is for St Mary’s students only. 
Parent/carers wishing to contact school should use the Contact Year email accounts, as noted below.  
 
Year 7 – contactyear7@stmarysmenston.org  
Year 8 – contactyear8@stmarysmenston.org  
Year 9 – contactyear9@stmarysmenston.org 
Year 10 – contactyear10@stmarysmenston.org  
Year 11 – contactyear11@stmarysmenston.org  
 

mailto:STOP@stmarysmenston.org
mailto:contactyear7@stmarysmenston.org
mailto:contactyear8@stmarysmenston.org
mailto:contactyear9@stmarysmenston.org
mailto:contactyear10@stmarysmenston.org
mailto:contactyear11@stmarysmenston.org
/Admissions/Join-Us-In-Year-7/


 

  

Advent Theme and Advent Fundraising 
Our Advent theme this year is: Pilgrims of Peace. Our Advent fundraising started on Tuesday 26 
November 2024; this allows us four weeks before the school closes for Christmas (Friday 20 December 
2024). ParentPay is open for the various initiatives, details of which will be shared each week. Our thanks 
go out to you all now in advance for your continual generosity and support of our Charities. 
 
Friday Theme for each Friday of Advent: Student paying a pound which can be paid via ParentPay 

 Thursday 19 December 2024: wear Christmas hats/jumpers for St Gemma’s 

General Advent Donations - For those who would rather not donate towards individual fundraising 
events, an item has been set up on ParentPay for general donations towards the Advent Appeal. 
 

Basketball Shoot – Students in Years 7, 8 and 9 have been given a sponsorship form for the annual 

Basketball Shoot, which takes place during PE lessons. Persons sponsoring shooters promise to pay a 

certain amount for each basketball successfully thrown into ‘the basket’ in three minutes. All money 

raised will go towards the Advent Appeal.  The event is also great fun!   

 

Our thanks are extended to all those who have contributed 
towards our Advent Appeal for 2024. 

 

Total raised so far: £3682.20 
 

 
St Mary’s Advent Appeal: M&S Support Staff Hamper Raffle 
Thank you to everyone who bought tickets for the hamper, it raised over 
£550 for our chosen charities. Congratulations to Stephen Cybaniak 
in Year 8 who won the hamper. Thank you again for your continued 
support and generosity.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Christmas Chocolate Hamper to raise funds for The Bambisanani 
Partnership 
The Bambisanani Team have put together a fabulous Christmas Chocolate 
Hamper to raise funds for The Bambisanani Partnership. If you would like a 



 

  

KEY DATES FOR JANUARY / FEBRUARY 2025 
 

 Monday 6 January 2025 – School reopens for half term 3 

 w/c Monday 6 January 2025 – Year 11 Language Speaking Exams  

 Tuesday 7 January 2025 – Year 13 Brilliant Together Evening  

 Tuesday 14 January 2025 – Year 11 Achievement and Guidance Evening 1/2 

 Wednesday 22 January 2025 – Year 11 Achievement and Guidance Evening 2/2 

 Wednesday 29 January 2025 – Year 9 Mass  

 Wednesday 29 January 2025 – Year 9 Parents’ Evening (North)  

 Thursday 6 February 2025 – Year 9 Parents’ Evening (South)  

 Thursday 13 February 2025 – SEND Parents’ Forum  

 Friday 14 February 2025 – School closes at 2.40pm for February half term  

 Monday 24 February 2025 – School reopens for half term 4 

 Tuesday 25 February 2025 – Year 8 Mass 

 Wednesday 26 February 2025 – Year 9 Immunisations Day ½ 

 Wednesday 26 February 2025 – Year 9 Choices Evening  

PE and Sport Extra



 

  

https://www.leeds.gov.uk/children-and-families/keeping-children-safe/report-a-child-protection-concern#:~:text=To%20report%20a%20concern%20if%20you%20are%20a%20member%20of%20the%20public&text=You%20can%20call%20Children%27s%20Social,%27re%20open%20from%2010am).
https://saferbradford.co.uk/report-a-concern
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
mailto:help@nspcc.org.uk
https://chathealth.nhs.uk/
https://chathealth.nhs.uk/
http://www.kooth.com/
/
https://www.mindmate.org.uk/
https://www.mindmate.org.uk/
https://www.lslcs.org.uk/services/connect-helpline/teen-connect/
http://www.teenconnect.org.uk/
https://www.instagram.com/lslcs_teenconnect/
https://www.facebook.com/TeenConnectLeeds/
https://www.mytutor.co.uk/blog/parents/teen-mental-health-a-guide-for-parents/
https://www.leeds.gov.uk/antisocial-behaviour-and-crime/domestic-violence-and-abuse
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers

